
 
An alumni meeting was held today, July 27, 2024. During this meeting, the alumni 

association president, Dr. Tek Chand, vice president, Ms. Savita Bhardwaj, secretary, Ms. 

Kanchan Chauhan, joint secretary and treasurer, Dr. Harish Kumar, alumnus Dr. Savita, and 

alumnus Mr. Devdatt discussed their plans for the betterment of the college. The topics 

discussed included: 

 

(1) NEP Curriculum Design 

 

(2) Alumni- college interaction activities 

 

The following college staff members were present at the meeting: Dr. Neelam Dahiya,  

Dr. Meenakshi Dalal, Dr. Meenu Sharma, Dr. Mukesh and Ms. Reena. 

 
 

 


